
 

Provider Direct: SSO + External/Provider Tester 

Please be advised that between 4 p.m.–6 p.m. on Friday, February 4 providers should 
not access Provider Direct as we will be testing for our implementation of Single Sign-on. 
We are sorry for any inconvenience, and ask providers to please plan accordingly.  
 
We appreciate your patience. Please contact PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org with any 
questions.  

DO NOT REPLY to this email as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any 
questions please send an email to  PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org. 
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